
Greater Canton Collegiate Job & Internship Fair 
We have listened to your feedback and moved the event to early spring! 

Please join us on Tuesday, February 28th 2017. 
 
October 13, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Business Partner: 
 
It’s our twenty-seventh year and the Greater Canton Collegiate Job & Internship Fair continues to have one mission, to 
connect our students and alumni with employers for internships and full-time career opportunities.  This is to let you 

know that registration is now open for this year’s fair, which is scheduled for Tuesday, February 28th 2017. 

 
The Greater Canton Collegiate Job & Internship Fair is a consortium event coordinated by the Career Centers of Kent 
State University at Stark, University of Mount Union, Stark State College and Walsh University, all located in Stark 
County, Ohio.  The Fair will again be held at: 
 

Kent State University at Stark 
The University Center 

6000 Frank Avenue, North Canton OH 44720 
(Set-up 1:00 – 2:00 p.m.   ■   Job Fair 2:00 – 5:00 pm) 

 
Here are just a few of the benefits of your investment: 
 

• Cost effective ($200) or Not-for-Profit 501c3 ($100) • Entry-level professional, experienced degree 
• Intern and co-op candidates     completion students, and alumni 
• Outstanding professional facility   • Afternoon refreshments will be available. 

 
To register for the fair, go to www.collegecentral.com/greatercantonfair to complete the online form and make 
payment by invoice or credit card.  You will receive an electronic receipt and a confirmation of your registration.  The 
registration deadline is February 17, 2017 but please note that this event has sold out by early February for the last 
three years. 
 
If you have any other questions about the job fair, contact any consortium member listed below.  We are looking 
forward to seeing you at the fair and trust you will take advantage of recruiting the quality candidates that will be in 
attendance from each of our institutions.  Check our job fair web site www.collegecentral.com/greatercantonfair. 
We hope to see you in February! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greater Canton Collegiate  
Job & Internship Fair Consortium 
 
Career Center Offices 
Kent State University at Stark  330-244-5043 Chris Paveloi 
University of Mount Union  330-829-8211 Sara Fugett 
Stark State College   330-966-5459 Kristin Hannon 
Walsh University   330-490-7320 Andy Weyand 

http://www.collegecentral.com/greatercantonfair
http://www.collegecentral.com/greatercantonfair

